
i0-001
COMMENT

CL-06718

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Somgya Titus <somgya@somgya.com>
Wednesday, March 10, 2010 9:31 AM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Mr. Secretary,

Please do not change the margin requirements from 100-1 to 10-1. That would greatly impair my ability to trade forex. I am well aware
of the risk factors and am comfortable trading 100-1. I have been fully capable of managing such risk. Please do not over regulate.

Thank you.

Somgya Titus


